
 

8 October 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
We still have places left on our trip to see England play Fiji at Twickenham on 8 
November. The full cost of the trip is £35 and can be paid in two instalments. 
 
If you would like a place for your young person then please complete THIS FORM 
asap. Places will be offered on a first come, first served basis. 
 
If you have already been informed you have a place all you need to do is pay the first 
instalment to secure your place, you do not need to fill in the form again. 
 
All the details about the trip can be found in the original email sent home HERE. 
 
Best wishes 
Mr S Barker 
Subject Leader of Boys PE 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4AA26ui3fA9Mt1NiBV8YsvBUMTlUVE8wU1RCRTMwUFNFSkxOTlUxRzRYWS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4AA26ui3fA9Mt1NiBV8YsvBUMTlUVE8wU1RCRTMwUFNFSkxOTlUxRzRYWS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4AA26ui3fA9Mt1NiBV8YsvBUMTlUVE8wU1RCRTMwUFNFSkxOTlUxRzRYWS4u
https://www.carringtonschool.org/assets/Documents/Emails-Sent-Home/1-October-An-Opportunity-for-Rugby-Fans-v2.pdf

